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GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

GRAND KNIGHT:   

Well it is officially fall and the start of some new projects for Council 

15126.  But first we need to talk about a large event that happened on 

the 13th of September 2015 our parish Barbeque that kicked off the 

125th Anniversary year celebration for St Francis Xavier Catholic 

Church.   

We successfully served approximately 400 people starting at 10:30 

AM thru the close of the Barbeque at 2:30PM.  A Hugh thank you for 

all that helped complete this event.     

The Parish Hall was completely filled and I have heard nothing but 

good things about our performance on this event. 

The next event is the Walk for Life being held on Sunday October 4th 

2015.  We will need some help for this event.  We’re not cooking and 

serving food on this event.  Let’s have some fun at this event.  It is for 

a very worthwhile cause. 

The next event in October that we will need help is the Knights 

Tootsie Roll Drive.  We have two outside places to collect money and 

give out Tootsie Rolls. Ray’s Green Hills on North Belt and Apple Mart 

on the South Belt are the two locations we need to man.  Additionally 

we will be collecting after all Masses at St Francis.  This will be the 

weekend of October 9th, 10th and 11th.  Your help is needed. 

Attention all members that need to get some volunteer time into the 

council yet this year.  THIS IS A PERFECT TIME TO DO IT.  PLEASE 

HELP. 

RECRUITING UPDATE 

Every Knight in our council needs to bring a new member on board to 

our council.  There are people just waiting to be asked to join our 

council.  Please ask them to join.   Please welcome our newest 

member Dennis Daly to our council.  Dennis has reactivated his 

membership. 
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SCHOLARSHIP FUND:  We are still accepting donation to our 

SFX scholarship fund please bring your donation to our next 

meeting or mail it to: Gordon Carmichael, 3410 Seneca St., St. 

Joseph, MO 64507 and please specify for the SCHOLARSHIP 

FUND. 

COMING EVENTS: 

SUNDAY OCTOBER 4, 2015 SFX Breakfast 8AM to Noon parish 

center. 

TUESDAY OCTOBER 6, 2015 Regular meeting 7PM parish center 

Weekend October 9th, 10th and 11th, TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 

WEEKEND OCTOBER 17 & 18 Serve all Masses 

MONDAY OCTOBER 19, 2015 Rosary 6:20PM in church. 

MONDAY OCTOBER 26, 2015 4TH Degree meeting in Cameron, 

MO. 

SUNDAY OCTOBER 1, 2015 Council Memorial Mass 10:30AM 

TUESDAY NOVEMBER 3, 2015 Regular meeting 7PM in parish 

center. 
 

BIRTHDAYS FOR OCTOBER:  RICHARD SADLER, DARRIN 

WELCHERT, JOSEPH C. MARMAUD, WALTER CHIPPS, SPENCER 

CARR and EDWARD FORD.  Please wish these Brother Knights a 

Happy Birthday when you see them. 

 

40 CANS FOR 40 DAYS:  I have started collecting for the 2015 

and 2016 year.  I have received 129 cans of food so far.  Bring 

any donations to our meetings or other functions and I will get 



the periodically to our HOUSE of BREAD, CASH donations are 

also welcome  Gordon Carmichael 

 

 

 INSURANCE AGENT 

Our Insurance Agent is Alexander Murray.  If you have 

insurance questions, need information please contact him at 

660-582-2202 or email him at alexander.murray@kofc.org.  If 

he calls please make it a point to see him. 

 

 

 

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND ONE OF  

OUR MEETINGS.  SEE YOU THERE. 
 

RECRUIT A NEW MEMBER. 
 

PRAY THE ROSARY. 
 

PRAY FOR VOCATIONS. 
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